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Policy 4 – Guidelines for Alcohol  

 
The British Columbia School Superintendents Association recognizes that there are times when alcohol 
may be served at specific functions such as conferences, regional meetings, special events and 
celebrations, joint meetings with partner groups and outside agencies, and other such activities.  While 
BCSSA is a non-profit society and therefore not subject to the same policies and procedures that may 
exist in school districts, as senior educational leaders within the province, the BCSSA recognizes the 
need to model responsible and ethical practice in terms of hosting events where alcohol is served and 
providing funds to support the purchase of alcohol.    
 


